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                                             PLANT OPTIMISATION STRATEGY UPDATE 
 
Niuminco Group Limited (“Niuminco” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that the new, larger vibrating 
feeder has now been installed, and that modification works to the feed hoppers have been completed. 
Commissioning and testing is currently taking place with the feeder and mill running for 5 hours per day 
over the past two (2) days, processing approximately 20 tonnes of wet ore on each of those days. 
 
Mining and screening of feed material is continuing with material currently being sourced from the “Alpha 
West” (or main Edie Lode vein) vein system (pictured below) and will also be sourced from the Surmans 
area in coming weeks. 
 

 



 
 

 

 
Niuminco Managing Director, Tracey Lake said “The installation of the new vibrating feeder and the 
upgrades to the mill feed plant will provide significantly increased processing capacity going forward.” 
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